
Easy English

DSA is changing its name to Scope 

Information for employment service participants 

April 2023 



Page  2 

 

 

 

 

 

You can get help with this letter 

You can get someone to help you 

● read this letter 

● know what this letter is about 

● find more information. 

You can find contact information at the end of 

this letter. 
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About this letter 

This letter is written by 

Disability Services Australia or DSA. 

DSA joined Scope late in  2021. 

We have been working together to give you 

the best services. 

Soon DSA will be Scope 

You will start to see the Scope logo on 

information you get from us. 

We will be called Scope from mid July  2023. 

We will tell you when we have new 

contact information. 

For example, email addresses. 
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What will change? 

Only the DSA name and logo will change. 

You will still 

● have the same support team 

● get the same help. 

Questions? 

If you have any questions you can 

● talk to your support team 

● visit our website 

dsa.org.au/welcometoscope 

dsa.org.au/welcometoscope
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More information 

For more information, contact DSA. 

Call 1300 372 121 

Website dsa.org.au/welcometoscope 

Email customerconnections@dsa.org.au 

If you need help to speak or listen, you can use the 

National Relay Service or NRS. 

Call   1300 372 121 

Website 

communications.gov.au/accesshub/nrs 

dsa.org.au/welcometoscope
mailto:customerconnections@dsa.org.au
communications.gov.au/accesshub/nrs
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